
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/11/2014 11:12:35 AM
Subject:

Captives 2014 Convention is Sept 23-24 at Wild Dunes, CHS. Hope these dates work for you. Please 
thank the Governor!! Let me know when it is official.

Katherine Veldran
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
803-767-7583
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